Thank you for supporting our ECHS Class of 1964 Gift.

All proceeds will go directly to El Cerrito High School in support of their 9th Grade House.

9th Grade House serves 100 students, selected by the ECHS administration as those students who will best benefit from this program's efforts (including counseling and tutoring).

Our class goal for this fund raising is \$10,000 in commemoration of our 50th year following graduation from El Cerrito High School.

You may send a check directly to our class representative for this effort or, if it is more convenient for you, please use the following donation button to make a secure contribution using PayPal or a credit card.

